Response to Your Freedom of Information Request



Liverpool Women's Hospital FOI Ref: LWH-2021-02783

Dear Roisin,

Re: Amplification Cycles

You submitted a Freedom of Information Request to the Liverpool Women's Hospital. The Trust has now produced a response to your Freedom of Information request.

The request was received on the 15/06/2021 and, therefore, you were entitled, under the Freedom of Information Act, to receive a response by 13/07/2021

The answer(s) to your request is/ are provided below:

You Asked:	The response to this request is:
1. How many amplification cycles were you doing during Covid PCR testing in November 2020?	0 - All PCR tests go through Liverpool Clinical Laboratories.
2. How many amplification cycles were you doing in March 2021?	0 - All PCR tests go through Liverpool Clinical Laboratories.

I hope the answers provided are sufficient to answer the questions you submitted to the Trust. Should you wish to discuss this further then please do not hesitate to contact me on the number or Email address below quoting the reference number at the top of the page.

Yours Sincerely

Russell Cowell

Information Governance Manager, Liverpool Women's Hospital

Telephone: 0151 702 4386

Email: foi@lwh.nhs.uk

Russell lawell